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LOOKING AHEAD 
     

Daily Office: Monday-Thursday & Saturday at 8am & 5.30pm.  
 

Sunday 8th September 10am  Confirmation Service 
Tuesday 10th September 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Friday 13th September 9.30am  Little Lights  
Sunday 15th September 10am  Mass for Trinity 13 (with baptism) 
Tuesday 17th September 12-4pm   Tuesday Sale 
Wednesday 18th September 6.45pm PCC Meeting 
Friday 20th September 9.30am  Little Lights  

Saturday 21st September 10-5pm  Open House 
Sunday 22nd  September 12-5pm  Open House 

Sunday 22nd September 10am  Mass for Trinity 14 
Friday 27th September 9.30am  Little Lights 

Saturday 28th September 12-2pm Saturday Jumble Sale 
Sunday 29th  September 10am  Mass for St Michael & All Angels (First 

Holy Communion Service) 
Sunday 6th October 10am   Mass for Trinity 16 (with Sunday  
       School) 
Sunday 6th October 2pm   Animal Blessing Service 
Tuesday 8th October 12-4pm   Tuesday Sale 

Friday 11th October 9.30am   Little Lights 
Sunday 13th October 10am   Mass for Harvest Sunday (with Sunday  
       School) 
Tuesday 15th October 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 18th October 9.30am   Little Lights 

Sunday 20 October 10am   Mass for Trinity 18 
Tuesday 22nd October 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Friday 25th October 9.30am   Little Lights 
Sunday 27 October 10am   Mass for Bible Sunday 
Saturday 2 November 7pm   Mass for All Souls Day 

Sunday 3 November 10am   Mass for All Saints Day 
Sunday 10 November 10am    Mass for Remembrance Sunday 
 

   
       

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 
 

Next Sunday 15th September 2019  
Mass for Trinity 13 (with baptism) 

56    455  464    405     235 
1 Timothy:  Arthur    Gospel: Luke 15:1-10   

Intercessions: Arthur  
Chalice:  Julian     Sidespeople: Edward & Arthur 

 

Vicar:   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 

Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 

cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where 
possible. 
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Sunday 8th  September 2019  
 

Mass for the 12th Sunday after Trinity 

with Confirmation 
Hymns: See Order of Service 

Deuteronomy 30:15-20 Safia   

Gospel: Luke 14:25-33 Mthr. Bernadette  
Chalice:  Toni & Hendrika  Sidespeople:  Ayo & Ayo 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,  

Caroline Smith, Layo Olaniyan, Florence Ebseye, Audrey Mameli,  
Tracy Deirki, Robert Partridge,  Marek Machoy, Ololade Oluhuga,  

Kayode Olunuga, Ernie Mitchell, Eleanora Baptiste,  
Simon Baptiste, Alison Baptiste, Dawn Smith, Lesley Maynard,  

Lynda Smith, Ken Lanbert, Tom Cantwell, Maria Roberts, 
Aderone, Taduxo, Kehinde, James, Angela, Stephen, Jim Mulherran 

 

Our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
Our church School – St Paul with St Luke 

 

September Year’s Mind: Sylvia Fellows, Bishop Jim Thompson,  

Simon Gordon Clark 
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Today we celebrate the 12th Sunday after Trinity and as we 

continue our journey through the Green season of Ordinary 
Time, we listen to stories about Jesus’ life and ministry to inspire 

us in our daily lives. 
 Today you will note a change of colour and this is 

because our service today includes confirming three 
members of our church in their Christian faith.  The 

colour for a Confirmation service can be white or 
red.  I’ve chosen red because Edward, Emma and 

Dora will be confirmed with the Holy Spirt. And a 
big thank you to Safia for organising our party in the garden 

afterwards. 
 

We especially welcome Bishop Pete who will be our celebrant and 

preacher today. 
 

 

 

Tuesday Sale team started 

back last week after a well-
earned break over the Summer.   

Janet, Theresa, June, Pat and 
Marian do more that recyle 

donated items and raise money 
for the church; they offer a warm 

welcome and a listening ear to 
all who come into the church during their session for which we 

are eternally grateful. 

 

 

Sunday School are also taking 

a well deserved break in August 
starting up again on Sunday 22 

September. Children are very 
welcome to make use of the 

Children’s Corner next to the Lady Chapel during services. 
 

 

Let’s put our church in the frame!  Ecclesiastial Insurance 

are running a competition with a £5,000 prize for the sucessful 

church entry.  They just want us to send in one photo and one 
sentence showing what makes our church special.  So I invite 

the photographers among us to have a go. 
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Open House Weekend 21 & 22 September 

2019.  For the past few years we have taken 
part in this event joining in with many others 

across London.   
Last year, we had over 120 visitors over the weekend and we 

hope to see as many people this year. 
 

We need volunteers to help show people around on the day 
to ensure that they are given a warm welcome.  There is a 

sign-up sheet at the back of church.  It would be great if you 

could volunteer for one or more of the two hour slots. 
 

Jumble Sale at church on Saturday 28 

September12-2pm.  Please let family, 
friends and neighbours know so they can 

come along.   If you would like to help or 

know more about this event, talk to Toni. 
 

 

Animal Blessing Service 
Sunday 6th October 2019 
at 2pm in church.   
 

Please do let friends and 

neighbours who have pets 
know about this very special 

service where we give thanks 

for all God’s creation. 
 

Congratulations to Doreen and Francis who did well in their 

A levels this year. Doreen is going to Lancaster to study maths 

and Francis is going to Durham to study Natural Sciences.  
Please hold them in your thoughts and prayers as they make 

preparations for univeristy. 
 

TRAIDCRAFT STALL today. Just a reminder that 

the first Sunday of the month we each have the 
opportunity to make a small but important act to 

support Fair Trading. Hendrika will have her stall 
set up in the church hall. Do visit it and buy many 

of the excellent items for sale 
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